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HC/sm           21st March 2025 
 

PGL Boreatton Park- Final Preparations 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Our residential trip is just over a week away and excitement is building.  
 
The following points are a guide to help with the final preparations.  
 
Please arrive at school at normal time and take cases/holdall bags into classrooms. We are 
hoping to leave as close to 09.00am as possible and therefore you are welcome to wave us 
off at the school gate.  
 
Please remember when packing to use the clothing check list and only bring one small 
suitcase/holdall which your child can carry. Do not pack medicines in the suitcase as these 
will need to be clearly labelled, with written instructions when to administer, and handed to 
class teachers. Any travel sickness tablets can be given at home prior to the trip, if required 
for the return journey, please give to class teachers clearly labelled.  
 
If your child has an inhaler please make sure it is labelled and the children should keep that in 
their pocket and a spare handed in.  
 
We have compiled a medical and dietary list from the forms you completed. Any medicines 
that you stated on the medical forms needs to be handed in on the morning. If you need to 
discuss this with us please do so before hand to avoid any last minute delays.  
 
We ask that the children come ready for activities and they must bring a waterproof coat. It 
is advisable to wear old clothes, please do not buy any new clothes for the trip. We do ask 
that you label all the children’s’ clothes.  
 
On the kit list, a day bag or rucksack is included. The children, if they wish, could carry this 
around and put their water bottle in (or inhaler) or a disposable camera if they wish. It is not 
compulsory.  
 
The children must bring indoor shoes (sliders/ slippers) as PGL insist on indoor shoes. They 
need 2 pairs of outdoor shoes (old trainers or walking boot) plus a plastic bag to put the wet 
items in.  
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The children are taking part in water activities hence the need for the second pair of shoes.  
 
PGL have again asked us to remind you that aerosols are forbidden as they can trigger the 
fire alarm sensors.  
 
Children should not bring any electronic devices/mobile phones, sweets or money. They 
are permitted to bring a teddy/book to read of an evening. Cameras are permitted as 
mentioned, but only disposable ones.  
 
School will update the website and social media (internet connection permitting!) of the 
children over the course of the trip. Children are due back at 15:15 and should be collected 
from the classroom doors. If we are late we will send messages out.  
 
Could you please make sure you are up to date with payments for the trip and your 
balance has been paid. 
 
If you have any further questions, please speak to Mrs Crann or one of the Year 6 teachers.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support  
Mrs Crann 
 
 

 
 
 


